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With regard to the proposed urban extension into the green belt around Wrights Green. 

This is the worst idea I have heard, there is no infrastructure.  Longwood road was overly developed with no 
community buildings, no shops no additional roads.  Duplicating this idea and destroying more Cheshire 
villages is not the answer. 

The roads through to the North cannot cope as it is without adding more pressure on Stockton Heath village and 
Bridge Foot. 

Green belt should be green belt, protected.  It should do what it says on the tin, despite all of the obvious 
arguments as mentioned above. 

Regards 
Carole Hough 




